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FROM WINTER TO SPRINGFROM WINTER TO SPRINGFROM WINTER TO SPRING

NATIONAL MONTH OF HOPENATIONAL MONTH OF HOPENATIONAL MONTH OF HOPE

The National Month of Hope occurs
every April, symbolizing renewal and
new beginnings. As spring brings new
life after winter, it reminds us that no

matter our hardships, a fresh start
and brighter future are possible.
April was designated as National

Month of Hope in 2018 by Mothers in
Crisis to convey the importance of

hope around the world.
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importance of a boardimportance of a boardimportance of a board
A Board of Directors is essential to Open Door Health

Center of Illinois, providing strategic leadership,
oversight, and accountability to uphold our mission.
Their expertise in healthcare, finance, and advocacy

helps expand services, secure funding, and ensure
ethical governance. With their guidance, Open Door

continues to grow, adapt, and make a lasting impact on
those who rely on us for care and support.
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Our VOlunteers always come through!Our VOlunteers always come through!Our VOlunteers always come through!
thank you from all of us AT open doorthank you from all of us AT open doorthank you from all of us AT open door

Our volunteers have stories to tell. Here’s the
story of Ana Espinoza. Ana worked as a

psychologist for over 20 years under the HIV/STI
prevention programs in Mexico and provided

behavioral health services for people living with
HIV/AIDS. Ana began volunteering with Open

Door in the summer of 2021. She has helped with
various events and has given presentations in

Spanish about mental health and HIV Awareness
to diverse community groups. Ana states, “I was
very interested in continuing to support people
living with HIV in America, as their condition is

one where they face stigma and discrimination
in the current society. Volunteering with Open

Door has given me the opportunity to learn more
about how to prevent sexually transmitted
infections, and at the same time, share this

information with my community and reduce the
number of people living with HIV.”

Thank you, Ana, from the bottom of our hearts.
Open Door is grateful for your work on our behalf.

We are better because of you!

https://odhcil.org/
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empower her eventempower her eventempower her eventnational black hiv
national black hiv
national black hiv

awareness day event
awareness day event
awareness day event

trans day of
trans day of
trans day of

visibility event
visibility event
visibility event

ESO STRINGSESO STRINGSESO STRINGS JEFFREY WRIGHTJEFFREY WRIGHTJEFFREY WRIGHT
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